
 

 

 

11th June 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you and your families are continuing to remain well and safe during these challenging 

times. 

I write to provide an update on online lessons. From Monday 15th June, the timings of our 

online lessons will change slightly due to the partial reopening of the Academy for Years 10 

and 12. There are no changes to the frequency of lessons or the days on which lessons take 

place. Please see the updated timetable below with updated lesson timings for Year 7: 

 

Monday 

8.30-10.00 

Tuesday 

8.30-10.00 

Wednesday 

8.30-10.00 

Thursday 

8.30-10.00 

Friday 

8.30-10.00 

 Spanish Band X 

(for half the year 

group: students 

who usually have 

their lessons on 

Monday) 

Humanities 

(half the year 

group will study 

History and half 

will study 

Geography) 

Science Maths 

Monday 

10.15-11.45 

Tuesday 

10.15-11.45 

Wednesday 

10.15-11.45 

Thursday 

10.15-11.45 

Friday 

10.15-11.45 

English 

 

Spanish Band X 

(for half the year 

group: students 

who usually have 

their lessons on 

Tuesday) 

Humanities 

(the groups rotate 

and half the year 

group will study 

Geography and 

half will study 

History) 
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All work will continue to be set on MS Teams. This includes work from subjects that are not 

delivering “live” lessons e.g. Art, Music, Drama. Work can be completed and submitted here. 

 

 

If you have any enquiries, please email either Rosemarie Stevens, Head of Year 7, at 

Rosemarie.stevens@oasisshirleypark.org, or the Academy office at 

Admin@oasisshirleypark.org and this will be directed to the relevant department or teacher.  
 

Kind regards, 

 
Mark Thompson 

Deputy Principal, Learning and Teaching 

 

mailto:Rosemarie.stevens@oasisshirleypark.org
mailto:Admin@oasisshirleypark.org

